From:

To: Norfolk Boreas

Subject: late registration as interested party
Date: 03 September 2019 08:19:58

Dear Sirs,

In recent months, | have been run ragged by a new job and getting in winter feed supplies for my
farm.. consequently | overlooked my registration until this evening.

My interests are simple.. | have concerns, given the applicants response to questions regarding
Vanguard, it’s sister project, that it is deliberately postponing it’s responsibilities under EN1 and
ENS5 by way of an almost complete lack of plans for anything other than a planted landscape to
mitigate what are huge buildings proposed for the development, that will not reach maturity
until after the useful life of the buildings concerned. | would like to see the applicant required to
submit full Environment mitigation plans under EN1 and EN5, for the visual impact of the
development and not rely solely on planted landscape, which given that the landscape planted
for the dudgeon substation shall now be required to be partially grubbed up, shows how fragile
such a plan can be.

| do hope that the Inspectorate will accept my deepest apologies for my tardy registration.

Best regards

Julian Pearson






